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Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

                        On Friday 22nd October 2021, Year 6 have a fantastic opportunity to visit the Eden Camp (War Museum) 

in Malton, York. Our focus this term is World War II and we be learning all about the key events and historical figures to 

give our children all the information they need prior to this visit.  

  

Children will get the opportunity to explore a variety of huts which will allow the children to deepen their understanding 

and experience the sights, sounds and smells of life on the Home Front and the Front Line, all set in the buildings and 

grounds of an original World War 2 Prisoner of War Camp. 

  

Children will need to wear their full school uniform and bring an appropriate jacket that they can carry around if they 

do not wish wear. They will also need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle which they will keep with them 

throughout the day. Lunch will be experienced within one of the huts at 12 o’clock.  

 

In order to arrive at the Eden Camp on time, due to traffic, we will need children to be at school no later than 7:40am. 

Parents and carers are asked not to block the entrance of the school so the coaches are able to park. They will be 

returning to school at approximately 4pm. A text will be sent to confirm actual time of arrival on the day 

  

The price for this trip is £15 per child. I’m sure you will agree this is a small price to pay for what will be, for many of 

us, a once in a life-time opportunity. Please use the new Pupil Asset app to consent and pay for the trip. If you have any 

issues with the app, please contact the school office. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Year 6 Team.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


